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WATCHING EXECUTIVES CONDUCT, Inc.
18820 WENTWORTH DR.
HIALEAH, FL 33015

May 24, 2011

To: Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations, 9002031 7S 179

Atm: Diana

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Watching Executives Conduct, Inc,
specifically, Allan T. Stuart respectfully assert that Watching Executives Conduct
have no intention on reinstating and-or activating its not-for-profit status,
henceforth.

PLEASE GOVERN YOUSELVES ACCORDINGLY!!!

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please contact my office.

Sincerely Yours,
A.T. Stuart/ President & C.E.O
Telephone: 786-277-0463




